
 

 
 

NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

PROCUREMENT OF FLOOR STANDING AIR CONDITIONERS AT NBP IDG 

CENTER MAIN BRANCH LAHORE 
 

This is with reference above titled advertisements and SBD that appeared at NBP & PPRA web sites on the date 

09.07.2024. The tender has been cancelled due to change of requirements. 

 
This cancellation notice is available on NBP website at https://www.nbp.com.pk/TENDER and PPRA website at 
www.ppra.org.pk. 
 
 
WING HEAD (Central & North)  
Procurement Division,  
Logistics Communications & Marketing Group,  
NATIONAL BANK OF PAKISTAN  
Regional Head Quarters, 26 McLagan Road, Lahore-Pakistan| 
Direct: +92-42-99213258|PABX: +92-42-99210641|Ext: 3512, 3510, 3509 | 
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